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September 18, 2019 

 

Dear Member: 

As you will recall, on May 30, 2019, the College received a letter from Christine Elliott, Deputy 

Premier and Minister of Health, asking the College to amend our drug regulation to reflect 

categories of drugs.   The College’s draft Regulation must be submitted to the Ministry for her 

review no later than December 31, 2019.  The College has been working with the Ministry since 

the letter was received.  On September 13, 2019, by way of a Special meeting, Council approved 

the proposed amended Regulation for circulation for 60 days.  

In order to assist you in your review of the amended Regulation, we have attached the following 

documents in the order they appear above: 

1. A briefing document that describes the changes that are being proposed; 

2. A clean copy of the proposed amended draft Regulation; 

3. A comparison copy of the proposed amended draft Regulation; 

4. The current Regulation [the drug regulation is embedded in our General regulation.  The 

entire Regulation has been included but only the amendments relating to drugs and 

substances needs to be reviewed]; and 

5. The full AHFS Pharmacologic-Therapeutic Classification System upon which the 

amendments to the Regulation are based. 

Please send your comments to fsmith@cocoo.on.ca.  We look forward to your input which must 

be received in our office no later than 5:00 p.m. on Friday, November 22, 2019.  

  

Thank you 

Felecia Smith, LL.B 
Barrister & Solicitor 

CAO & Registrar 

College of Chiropodists of Ontario 

180 Dundas St. West, Suite 1901 

Toronto, Ontario M5G 1Z8 

T: 416-542-1333 x225  Toll free: 1-877-232-7653  Fax: 416-542-1666 
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